
To the Standing Committee on Finance and Public Administration 
  
I am writing concerning the decision to hold a plebiscite for a republic in Australia. I raise my strong 

objection to hold a plebiscite for a republic to replace the original formation of our government. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
V. Wright 

 


